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7th December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We wanted to contact you to make you aware that on Tuesday 12th December we will be hosting our annual 
student Christmas lunch.  
 
Christmas Dinner will be charged at £3.00 per student (which is 25p more than our usual main meal). 
Students will be able to pay on the day via their fobs and so we will not require pre-booking of places or 
tickets. Students who receive a free school meal will be able to have this dinner by using their daily allocation 
at lunchtime.  
 
The meal will consist of:  
 
Roast British turkey with savoury stuffing, chipolata sausage  
or  
Brie and cranberry festive filo baskets with thyme gravy  
 
All served with crispy roast potatoes, honey roasted parsnips, brussel sprouts, fresh glazed carrot and 
garden peas.  
 
Dessert will be included and will be homemade festive treats. 
 
Due to us wanting students to gather the full benefit of the dinner, we will be extending our lunchtime by 15 
minutes so students have additional time to enjoy the festive atmosphere. We will have Christmas music 
playing across the hall and the canteen and will be laying up all the tables so students can really enjoy the 
event.  
 
Should you have any questions or queries then please do contact either myself on sterm029@sflt.org.uk or 
the catering company directly on GACatering@sflt.org.uk  
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Mrs M Allen 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


